
 

 

21 July 

 

Dear Year 6 Parent/Carer 

Your Arbor Parent Account 

To meet our legal obligations and support essential school functions—such as student registration, 

communication with families, assessment management, and student health records—we are required to 

collect specific information from parents and carers. This information is collected online via our school’s 

management system, Arbor 

Arbor securely manages our information. Once the school has granted access, you will be able to log in 

to Arbor using the Arbor Parent App or Arbor Parent Portal (via a desktop browser). 

Through Arbor, you can: 

• Receive instant messages 

• Check and update your contact details 

• Complete required consent forms (including biometric consent, which is essential for your child to 

purchase food in the dining hall) 

• Sign your child(ren) up for clubs (Ellis Electives) and school trips 

• Pay for meals and other school-related costs 

• Check your child’s Guilford Gold (our behaviour points system) 

This service will be activated today. At that point, you will receive a welcome email from Arbor containing 

your login details and instructions. Once logged in, please review your information carefully and make 

any updates as needed. It is vital that we hold the correct information to ensure we can contact you as 

and when necessary. 

For more information and support on using the Arbor Parent App or Portal, please visit our website: 

ellisguilfordschool.org.uk/arbor-parent. You are also welcome to pop into our Reception for support or 

call the school office. 

Information for September 

Further details about your child’s start in September will be shared on the Academy website on our 

Transition page and reminder emails will be sent to you when there are any updates. Our website 

address for transition is: ellisguilfordschool.org.uk/transition 

Best wishes 

 

Ms G Johnson 

Prinicpal 

https://www.ellisguilfordschool.org.uk/parents/arbor-parent-portal-and-app
https://www.ellisguilfordschool.org.uk/transition


 

 

 
 

 


